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April 4, 2024 
 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE 
 

 

At the April 3, 2024 Town Council meeting the Mayor 

and Town Council adopted Resolution 04-03-24. The 

Mayor & Town Council elected not to impose an increase 

in the water and sewer base rate and usage rate for the 

July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025 fiscal year. This marks the 

second consecutive fiscal year of holding water and sewer 

rates with no increase. 
 

 

At the April 3, 2024 Town Council meeting the Mayor 

and Town Council introduced the fiscal year 2025 budget 

by Ordinance 04-03-24. Fiscal year 2025 budget is 

effective July 1, 2024 through June 30, 2025. For the 

ninth consecutive fiscal year there is no increase in the 

property tax for New Windsor. Fiscal year 2025 budget 

hearing and adoption is scheduled for the May 1, 2024 

Town Council meeting. 
 


